
 

May 13, 2019 

 

 
 
Friends, 

 

As the Chair of the Falun Gong Falun Dafa Parliamentary Friendship Group 

I am pleased to add my name to the list of those supporting you as you 

celebrate the 27th anniversary of the introduction of Falun Dafa. 2019 is a 

historic milestone and, as peaceful practitioners in more than 100 nations 

mark the occasion, I am honoured to add my endorsement to your efforts, as 

you strive to help advance the values of openness, tolerance and freedom of 

conscience and religion here in Canada and globally.   

 

In Canada, Falun Dafa practitioners have the right and ability to practice 

their faith and rituals in peace and security. Unfortunately, this is not the 

case everywhere and, as we celebrate the 27th anniversary of the 

introduction of Falun Dafa to the public, we must also renew our 

commitment to advancing these rights at the national table of every nation 

on Earth.  Sadly, too many non-violent and devout practitioners live in 

darkness and under the constant threat of persecution and even death. As 

Canadians, we must do our part to help bring about the changes needed to 

right these terrible wrongs. 

 

Today as we raise our voices in a united call for openness, tolerance and 

freedom of conscience and religion, please know there are those of us 

within the Liberal Party, who stand with you as friends 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Hon. Judy A. Sgro, Privy Council, MP 

Humber River – Black Creek 

Constituency 

Office 

 
2201 Finch Ave. West 

Unit 25 

Toronto, Ontario 

CANADA M9M 2Y9 

 

416-744-1882 ph 

416-952-1696 fx 

 

judy.sgro.c1@parl.gc.ca 

 

 

Parliament Hill 

Office 
 

Valour Building 

Room 1180 

House of Commons 

Ottawa, Ontario 

CANADA K1A 0A6 

 

613-992-7774 ph 

613-947-8319 fx 

 

judy.sgro.a1@parl.gc.ca 
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